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Here’s some good news: In 2024, you can contribute more money to your tax-advantaged retirement and health care accounts.
You can now put $7,000 into an IRA, up from $6,500 in 2023. You can add another $1,000 if you’re 50 or older. Traditional IRA contributions may be deductible, and earnings can grow tax deferred. With a Roth IRA, you might not be able to put in the full $7,000, depending on your income, but your earnings can grow tax free, provided you met certain conditions.
The contribution limit for a 401(k) or similar plan is $23,000 in 2024, up from $22,500 in 2023. The catch-up contribution for people 50 and older is still $7,500. 
If you have a health savings account, or HSA, you’ll be able to contribute $4,150 as an individual, up from $3,850. For family coverage, the new limit is $8,300, up from $7,750. HSA withdrawals are tax free if the money is used for qualified medical expenses. 

How much these cost-of-living adjustments will affect you depends on your situation. But, at a minimum, it’s useful to stay current on the changing contribution limits of plans that can have a big impact on your life. 
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